
 

 

 

 

Call for Contributions  

2nd DFF Summit Meeting on November 10th, 2021 via MS Teams 

hosted by tesa SE, Norderstedt, Germany 

“Enabling the future automotive interior design “ 
 

 
 
Dear DFF members and Display friends, 

two months ago, we had our second focus meeting 2021 dedicated to materials & processes for 
automotive and other high-performance displays. Within 3 hours the latest and hot topics were 
presented and then discussed with about 90 participants. 

You may remember that we had planned for a face-to-face meeting in November at that time. 
Unfortunately, it has turned out that the current situation of the Corona pandemic and the uncertain 
future forecasts still do not allow for firm plans for a face-to-face meeting. 

Therefore, we will again hold this meeting in the established virtual format. 

We plan for the 2nd Summit Meeting on November 10th, 2021. It will be hosted by tesa SE, 
conducted via MS Teams, and is dedicated to “Enabling the future automotive interior design   “ . 

I’d like to encourage you to contribute with a presentation. Do you have an urgent, interesting or even 
exciting topic that you would like to present and share at the Summit? 

Lively discussions and mutual understanding of knowledge and opportunities are the attractive 
rewards. Share your knowledge and find new partners. 

Please send an abstract of your presentation (12 minutes for your talk and 3 minutes for Q&A) to 
hartmut.heske@displayforum.de (cc anita.wedel@displayforum.de) latest by September 24th, 
2021. 

I’m looking forward to your proposals. 

Hartmut Heske 
General Manager 
 
Deutsches Flachdisplay-Forum e.V. (DFF) 
Postfach 239 
14505 Teltow 
Germany 
Phone:   +49 176 49068098 
E-Mail:   hartmut.heske@displayforum.de 
Web:      www.displayforum.de 
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